
From: Arda Arkun 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 2:12 PM 
To: AIMROC 
Subject: AIMROC - Operational Update 
 
Dear All, 
 
I would like to let you know that we will continue being on vacation during the months of 
July and August. 
 
We have negotiated a deal with our stakeholders for July and August in order to get 2/3 of 
our salaries paid once we receive funding. 
 
Unfortunately, at this time we are not in a position to make salary payments due to having 
no access to funding. 
 
We are working very hard on getting funding into the Company to be able to start 
operations in the nearest future. We are meeting with various gold refineries to sell our gold 
production and to be able to start the operations at our Chovdar mine. 
 
As you all know, Chovdar is one of the best gold mines in the World in terms of production 
costs thanks to your hard work and contributions. 
 
I am really grateful to be part of such a successful and dedicated team as in AIMROC. 
 
I hope our efforts will result in receiving funding in the nearest future so that we can restart 
producing gold. 
 
Best regards, 
 
ARDA ARKUN 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
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Mob.: +994 (77) 277 00 12 
E-mail: aarkun@aimroc.com<mailto:aarkun@aimroc.com> 


